


NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE TOWN OF DOVRE, BARRON COUNTY, WISCONSIN

Consideration of New Subdivision Ordinance

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Dovre, Barron County, Wisconsin, will conduct a public hearing on February 12th, 2025, at 6:00 PM at the Town of Dovre Town Hall located at 304 25 ½ Street, Chetek, Wisconsin, for the purpose of discussing and receiving comments on a proposed new Subdivision Ordinance regulating division of land in the Town (the “Subdivision Ordinance”). 

Immediately following the public hearing, the Town Board may take action on the Subdivision Ordinance. 

A copy of the Subdivision Ordinance can be examined at the Town Clerk’s office, Dovre Town Hall, 304 25 ½ Street, Chetek, Wisconsin, or on the website. All interested citizens are invited to attend the Public Hearing. 

Dated this 	15th day of January, 2025. 

Louise Cody, Town Clerk
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